From: Paul Darby

To: Council@cityofgreen.org
Subject: Maintenance Code
Date: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 4:52:52 PM

There should a minimum requirement for maintenance of buildings/exterior in a clean, safe
and sanitary condition. Also, our planning and zoning should have a plan. We hired an
engineering firm 30+ years ago to follow a long-range plan! Why can't the city get better
developers?
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